
z    

  

  

Copies of all Newsletters can be found on our website: 

https://hawkhurst.kent.sch.uk                                

  
  

C
o

m
p

a
ss

io
n

  
  

   
   

   
   

   
  
H

o
p

e
  

  
   

   
C

o
m

m
u

n
it

y 

Page | 1 of 4 

Newsletter No 26. 
Friday, 26 April 2024  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a good 

week in school with lots 

of learning going on in 

the classrooms and 

exciting new climbing 

and building equipment 

on the playground for 

EYFS and KS1.  

Consultations 
We are looking forward to seeing as many 

of you as possible at consultations next 

week. This is a valuable time for you to be 

able to meet with your child’s teacher to  

discuss their progress and what you can 

do to support this. Please arrive 10 

minutes prior to your appointment time 

and make your way to the hall where you 

can look at your child’s books before being 

taken to the classroom. 

 

School Clubs 

A reminder that there will be no teacher 

led clubs next Wednesday and Thursday 

as teachers will be busy doing parent 

consultations. 

 

Headlice 

There have been several reports of headlice 

in school this week. Can you please check 

your child's hair this evening and treat 
accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Playground Equipment 
You will have noticed that we have some new climbing / 

building equipment for KS1 on the playground. Please 

can we ask that pre-school children do not climb / play 

on this at the end of the day, for health and safety 

reasons. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We mentioned in the newsletter last week about a 

whole school Art Exhibition. We have had to change the 

date of this and it will now be held on Friday 7th June. 

All families will be welcome to come in to look at the 

work during the afternoon and we will send you time 

guides nearer the time. (There will be no certificate 

assembly on this day). 
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Well-done to the children who have been 

recognised today for demonstrating our school 

values: Compassion, Hope, and Community.  

 

YrR – Tommy & Mia Link 

Yr1 – Joshua G & Toby 

Yr2 – Noah & Riley 

Yr3 – Samuel & Ian 

Yr4 – April & Hannah 

Yr5 – Lexi & Nell 

Yr6 – Lucy & Daisy E 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done to the children who were awarded a 

Certificate of Excellence this week :- 

Rainbow –  Matthew & Alexi 

Yr 1 –  Jakob & Sylvia-Rose 

Yr 2 –  Esme & Amelia 

Yr 3 –  Sebastien & Teddy W 

Yr 4 – Qismah & Oryn 

Yr 5 – Imogen & Billy 

Yr 6 – Owen & Henry 
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Attendance                                  

Attendance % 

School Year to Date 

% Change 

On Last Week 

Year R 92.9 +0.1  

Year 1 94.7 +0.1  

Year 2 92.2 +0.1  

Year 3 93.7 -  

Year 4 95.4 -  

Year 5 93.6 -  

Year 6 95.2 -0.1  

 

The above table shows attendance for the year 

so far for each class together with a view on 

how this week has changed from last week. 

(Green is Good)  

This week’s winners were   Red Class who 

will receive an extra playtime next week.  

 

 

 

A Prayer to end the week 

Father,  

Please pour out Your blessings upon our 

whole school community so that everyone 

grows in the knowledge of Your truth, love, 

wisdom and peace.  

In Jesus' name we pray. 

Amen 

 

 
 

 

1ST AND 2ND MAY 

• Parent Consultations 

13TH MAY - 16TH MAY 

• Sats Week for year 6 

24TH MAY 

• Careers Day 

14TH JUNE 

• Sports Day 
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